
November 10, 2014 

Math Club News 

During the last week of October, the Math Club collaborated with the National Museum of 

Mathematics (MoMath) in a distributed effort to build the world's largest Menger Sponge. 

Brooklyn College is mentioned as one of the participants. See http://mathgrrl.com/hacktastic/ for 

more details of the project. 

 

See http://www.huffingtonpost.com/tim-chartier/a-million-business-cards_b_6128880.html for 

more press. 

 

 

 
 



November 10, 2014 

Math Club News 

Building 20 level I cubes at Brooklyn College. 
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Putting it all together at MoMath 

 

       
 

 
The finished Level II with the outside faces 

 

 

The Level III Menger Sponge on exhibit at MoMath. 

 

 

 


